
  The Mirror Foundation Feeding Friends Program 
 

September 1, 2014 – Gregg Tyler Milligan spent the day volunteering with The Mirror Foundation's Feeding Friends Program in Thailand and 
their team of volunteers.  During the day, Milligan prepared, cooked, and packaged food then served meals to homeless citizens at The Mirror 
Foundation facility. 

Part of the program included visiting with the people receiving meals, which Milligan said was both an honor and privilege. 

Milligan found new friends abounded as he spent time with both those receiving meals and those volunteering at the Foundation.  He cherished 
the time spent with all and gives many thanks to Mirror Foundation leadership for offering him the opportunity to be part of the team and the 
program. 
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